
SPB General Board Meeting 
Minutes 

February 21, 2007 
6:00 – 7:00 PM 
Location: Hub 

 
I. Call to Order: 6:09 PM 
II. Attendance: Chelsee, Brian, Melody, Iram, Dusty, Wendy, Paul, Taylor, Mel, 

Josh, Lisa, and Simone. 
III. President and Vice President’s Reports 

1. Please tell us why you joined the Student Programming Board and what it 
means to you. 

2. There’s been limited involvement/interaction in the SPB office/organization. 
3. There’s a binder for SPB members to log in their hours. 
4. Please wear your SPB t-shirts in order to promote our events and wear 

your name badges also. 
5. Mel will be co-chairing w/ Brian for the Battle of the Majors. 
6. Iram and Kelsey are co-chairing together for our Coffeehouse events. 
7. This week is the last week for Clothing for a Cause. We’re going to have 

pizza in the Hub for anyone who wants to volunteer to sort out the clothes 
tomorrow, Feb. 22 from 7:00 – 10:00 PM in the Television Room in the Hub. 

IV. Event Reports 
1. SPB Retreat Follow-Up: possibly change location for next time around, be 

more informational, and everyone please stay the night (this is a bonding 
time). Chelsee compiled all of the information from the event for the ’07 – 
’08 calendar. We’ll be voting on this for next week. 

2. Condoms and Candy event Follow-Up: it was a passive event but we were 
able to get rid of all the condoms and candies, possibly change location for 
the next time around, better advertising, and people were pleased w/ the 
variety from the Health Center and the knowledge given on Abstinence. 

3. Coffeehouse Follow-Up: 10 – 15 attendees showed up, poetry section 
disappeared, MWGSC didn’t show up. 

4. Ice Skating and Broom Ball event Follow-Up: 224 people showed up, the 
broom ball section was hardcore & violent, there was an enormous male 
population that showed up for this event.  

V. Co-Sponsorship Opportunity 
1. The Spring Gala wants an estimation anywhere from $1000 - $2000 for the 

event. They want manpower & advertising/funding, pay for decorations.  
2. The Art Sale wants food and drinks, it isn’t geared towards students, there 

isn’t any student involvement, we don’t know if the funds are going 
towards a charity. They want $200 for the event, this isn’t an SPB 
responsibility, we don’t want to sever ties w/ the Art Department, we don’t 
know if this is even in our budget, and we don’t know if they want us to 
Street Team this event. This event is more for community members.  

VI. Open Forum 
1. We should have the Housing calendar for SPB reference. 
2. Please don’t eat the refreshments at the Hub for SPB or Hub events, if 

you’re not staying for the SPB events. 
3. Please announce to your classes about SPB events.  

VII. Meeting Adjourned at 7:04 PM 
   


